P-04-578 Noise Mitigation Works on the M4 to the West of Junction 32 - Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Committee, 05.05.15

Dear Mr Steve George,

Many thanks indeed for your e-mail - it gives us hope!

I would like to thank Edwina Hart, MBE Minister for Economy, Science and Transport, for her letter to William Powell AM concerning this problem of exposure to excessive noise and pollution from M4 motorway as it passes our homes.

This deprives us of the quiet enjoyment of our residence and gardens. It was identified 7 years ago that the noise levels were unacceptable and we would like action involving the construction of baffles to direct the noise away from our homes.

May I suggest a site meeting to reach a proper conclusion to a long standing concern.

Best wishes

Margaret watt

I regret not having enough time to make a better presentation – but I only want what we should have here – no more!